from: Kimberly G Jasper <kJasper@RRC.CA>
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 3:20 PM
To: Robert L.J. Buisson

Subject: FW: FW: Marble

Kim Jasper

CHIEF ADVANCEMENT OFFICER

Red River College
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Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3H 0J9
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From: Richard Lennon [mailto:richard.lennon@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 2:10 PM

To: Christine Payne
Cc: Kathi Gudmandson; Kimberly G Jasper; David Rew; Conor Lloyd; kknight@ictam.ca

Subject: Re: FW: Marble

1li everyone,

[ don't have all of the answers to Katie's questions, but [ can tefl you what we know. I think sharing the straight
facts is best, though unsure how much of this information we should share. Thoughts on how we
should proceed? I'll connect with Ta (” of the province right away.

Richard

In June 2014, the Board first became aware about a rumour circulating among about marble in the Ms. Forsyth's

residence.
The board takes allegations such as these extremely seriously. We immediately asked an external investigator

to see il there was any substance to this allegation.

Scrap marble from the the PGI construction is believed to exist in Ms. Forsyth's residence. [t is believed that
the marble was material marked for disposal.

The report confirmed that the College's vendor did no installation or construction work in the President’s
residence. Any installation or construction work was not undertaken by the College.
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The investigator was asked to examine if any College policies had been broken. The report of the review was
provided to the Board on Aug 20 but was unable to determine whether College policies had been broken. This
report cannot be shared public, but the board has forwarded the report to the team undertaking the provincial
revicw,

The board received results of the internal review atter discussions with Ms. Forsyth regarding her departure
were already underway. The report did not contain conclusive findings that would alter these terms.

The board remains committed to ensuring that College policies are followed.

On Thu. Sep 4. 2014 at 1:22 PM. Christine Payne <chpayne(@rrc.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon:

Please see the media inquiry below. Your advice is appreciated.

Thank you,

CHristine

From: KATIE NICHOLSON [mailto:katie.nicholson@cbc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2014 1:08 PM

To: Christine Payne

Subject: Marble

Hello Christine:

Sources suggest the marble on the counters of 1274 Wellington came from the PGI building. .. this is also now
making the rounds via CTF and citizen journalist blogs.

1) Did the marble on the counters of 1274 Wellington come from the same batch ordered from the PGI Bldg?
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